
Sharing Session on 2017 Policy Address with Political Assistant to Secretary for 

Constitutional and Mainland Affairs Mr. Kenneth NG 

 

We were honoured to have invited Political Assistant to Secretary for Constitutional 

and Mainland Affairs Mr. Kenneth NG to share with our S.4 and S.5 students on the 

2017 Policy Address on 25 October 2017. As one of the highlights of the Liberal 

Studies Subject, the sharing session aimed to provide students an opportunity to better 

understand the 2017 Policy Address and develop our students’ sense of commitment 

to our society. Mr. Kenneth Ng stressed the importance of a number of new initiatives 

which are closely related to the Youth, including Innovation and Technology, 

Education, and Youth Development.  Our students were very attentive and actively 

participated in the Q&A session. As a member of our alumni, Mr. Kenneth NG 

encouraged Heung Chung students to explore more and treasure opportunities to 

further equip themselves for the challenges of the future. 

 

 

 

 



 

  



 

 



 

 


